
The children and families of Foundations Preschool can use
your help this holiday season. 

As part of our Family Empowerment Program, we strive to
ensure that all families can purchase toys and clothing that

they know will make their children happy. 

Gift cards provide this choice so all families can experience
the joys of gift shopping and giving. Let's get it done! 

To make a difference in a child's life, purchase a gift card
from Target of any denomination and have it delivered to

Foundations Preschool by December 1, 2023.

Gift a Wish 2023

Please contact Kelly Overend at
Kellyo@foundations-preschool.org to for more

information! We can pick up or receive gift cards by
mail at : Foundations Preschool 3770 Packard St. 

Ann Arbor, MI 48108 Attn: Kelly Overend

You will receive a donation receipt for your tax-
deductible donation. Your contribution will
make a difference in a child's life and we are

eternally grateful for your support!

Www.Foundations-Preschool.org


